
Suffolk Minerals & Waste Local Plan 
 

Publication of Inspector’s Report 

Planning and Compulsory Act 2004 (as amended) 

Regulation 25 Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012 
 
 
 
The Suffolk Minerals & Waste Local Plan and supporting evidence were submitted to the 

Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government on 21 December 2018. 

The Secretary of State appointed Mr Nick Palmer BA (Hons) BPI MRTPI to conduct an 

independent examination of the submitted documents. 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 25 of the Town and Country Planning 

(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 that on Monday 09 March 2020, Suffolk County 

Council received the Inspectors Report on the Examination of the Suffolk Minerals & Waste 

Local Plan. The report sets out the Inspectors recommendations and his reasons for them. 
 

The Inspector’s report concludes that the Suffolk Minerals & Waste Local Plan provides an 

appropriate basis for the planning of the County provided that a number of main modifications 

are made. 
 

Inspection of the Inspectors Report 
 

The Inspector’s report is available   for public   inspection on the Councils   website:  

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/planning-waste-and-environment/minerals-and-waste-

policy/suffolk-minerals-and-waste-development-scheme 

 

The Inspector’s Report can also be viewed at the main Suffolk County Council officers at 

Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX, Suffolk. 
 

 
Nigel Inniss, Head of Legal Services, Suffolk County Council, Constantine House, 

5 Constantine Road, Ipswich, IP1 2DH. 

Dated: 19 March 2020 
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